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Joint Committee on Ways and Means, 

I'm writing in support of the Oregon Sate Fair and Expo Center. The OSFEC is an 

important asset not only to Salem, Marion and Polk county but the entire state of 

Oregon. The proposed capital improvements are necessary to keep the venue viable 

for future generations. 

 

Debbie McCune 

 President - Oregon State Fair Foundation 


